
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FAO: Gavin Sexton 
 
London Borough Of Camden 

Planning and Building Development  

5 Pancras Square 

London 

N1C4AG 

 
 
 
 
Date 30/01/2019 
 
 
Arthur Stanley House – Planning ref 2017/4306/P- Condition 13 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sexton, 
 
 
This letter is in reference to the following planning condition: 
 

“No impact piling shall take place until a Piling method statement (detailing the type of piling 

to be undertaken and the methodology by which such piling will be carried out, including 

measures to prevent and minimise the potential for damage to subsurface water infrastructure, 

and the programme for the works) has been submitted to and approved in writing by the local 

planning authority in consultation with Thames Water. Any piling must be undertaken in 

`accordance with the terms of the approved piling method statement.” 

 

We are writing to confirm that no impact piling is proposed to be used during the temporary 

works or permanent works in relation to the construction of the Arthur Stanley Basement.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Bernard O'Reilly 
Contracts Manager 
McGee Group (Holdings) Limited  
 


